
 

Coronation Party 
 

We would like to invite you to our coronation party on Friday 5th 
May at 2.30pm. 

 

We kindly ask you to bring along your own picnic. Hot drinks, 
cold drinks and ice creams will be available to purchase. 

 

We will be holding a raffle; tickets will be available to purchase 
on entrance. Donations of prizes would be greatly appreciated- 

please could these be brought to school by Monday 1st May. 

 

We will have a variety of garden games for the children to play. 
Face painting will also be available. 

 

We hope you can join us to celebrate this very special occasion. 

 

Many thanks, 

St. Joseph’s PTA 

 

 

 


